
YMCA Masters Nationals, Ft. Lauderdale, April 14-17, 2011 

By Greta van Meeteren 

Four NC swimmers from NC went to the YMCA 

Masters Nationals in Ft. Lauderdale - left to right: 

Hans & Greta van Meeteren, Jamie Miller and Craig 

Anderson. 

Hans performed the role of supporter and coach this 

year, he has just gotten back into the pool after a 2-

month hiatus. 

 

It is always a fun to be swimming in the old "Hall of 

Fame" pools in beautiful weather, with a great 

atmosphere and friends from all over the country. 

Everyone in this group enjoyed some very good 

races. We also tremendously enjoyed watching some 

of the really spectacular swimming that was going 

on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The grandstand bleachers had been "condemned" and 

the questions remains what is going to be happening to 

this grand old facility. We hope the city of Ft. 

Lauderdale will do the necessary restoration work, and 

many more Y-nationals will be held here. 

We also hope more North Carolina Y masters  will 

attend this great event in years to come! 


